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ADEQ,

Masses of concentrated waste should never be applied to karst, porous limestone,  that C & H Hog Farm sets
on.   

That hog waste  will inevitably soak into the soil, then through that porous limestone to under ground streams and
to our natural treasure, the Buffalo River.

And when it rains, that poop will also run down those steep hills into the creek and on to the Buffalo.

I am sorry those guys were fools enough to build a hog farm in such an ecologically sensitive area.   When I
make a big mistake, I have to live with it, and suffer for it. 

For a few jobs, mostly low paying even,  operating that hog breeding outfit,  we are going to allow pollution
destroying  an attraction bringing  many tens of millions of tourist dollars to Arkansas.    What a precedent!   
When are we going stop trashing our beautiful state? 

Deny C & H Hog Farm's  proposed modification of their Nutrient Management Plan.   

Sixth Generation Resident of Arkansas,

Rel B. Corbin
4715  West 29th Street
Little Rock, AR 72204-5005

mailto:relnina1@att.net
mailto:WaterDraftPermitComments@adeq.state.ar.us

